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Tuesday 3rd September 2024 
 

 
Re: School Crossing Patrol 

 
Further to recent communication that was sent out to parents yesterday, we 
have contacted Leeds City Council for clarification. 
 

LCC have advised that following a recent audit of the school crossing control 
provision, it became apparent that the crossing for Beeston Primary School did 
not meet the council’s specified criteria in order to keep the crossing warden in 
place. 
 

This is due to the fact that there is a Zebra Crossing at school and therefore the 
crossing warden is at risk of being disbanded. 
 

Leeds City Council are currently exploring other options to determine whether 
the funding for the crossing at Beeston Primary School could continue and have 
advised that a decision on the future of the crossing warden is likely to be made 
by early 2025. 
 

As soon as school are aware of any further final decisions, we will communicate 
this to our parents/carers. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
The Senior Leadership Team 
Beeston Primary School 
 
 
 

 


